

Ref. No: 1007183

St. Francis Hospice Dublin

(Under the care of the Daughters of Charity of St. Vincent de Paul)
Raheny: Telephone (01) 8327535. Fax (01)8327635.
Blanchardstown: Telephone (01)8294000. Fax (01)8294099.
E-mail: info@sfh.ie Website: www.stfrancishospice.ie

and an extra series and a series are a series and a series are a serie				
	OFFICIAL	RECEIPT	Date: 10	مااه
Name: Sca	DIL BHRIDE,		.0	01/11
Address: KiL CPRi Tel. No: OI - Email: INFO Amount Submitted:	BRIDE, CLOR Neipal: Julie 8216359/8: @ Scoilbhrid £815—Ackn	DOWD) 220593	Yes V	No
Cash Cheques Cash & Cheques Cash Office Monies Uncounted				
Please select the appropriate	te category:			
Donation: Fundraising Event:	In Memory Of:	GERARD K	ANE R	P
Other:	Name of Event:			
Gree of Life Sunflower Collection Soffee Morning hristmas Bells	Women's Mini Marathon Hospice Monthly Draw Dublin City Marathon Reception Merchandise	D.15 Educat Confere	ion Course ence	
(Block Capitals	ENED By P	26T		



St. Francis Hospice Dublin

(Under the care of the Daughters of Charity of St. Vincent de Paul)

ST. FRANCIS HOSPICE RAHENY, STATION ROAD, RAHENY, DUBLIN 5, D05 E392. TELEPHONE (01) 832 7535 FAX: (01) 832 7635 ST. FRANCIS HOSPICE BLANCHARDSTOWN, BLANCHARDSTOWN, DUBLIN 15, D15 DE98. TELEPHONE: (01) 829 4000 FAX: (01) 829 4099 E-MAIL: info@sfh.ie WEBSITE: www.sfh.ie

Ms. Julie Dowd Scoil Bhríde Clonee Co Meath. 8th February 2019

Dear Ms. Dowd,

On behalf of St. Francis Hospice please accept our deepest thanks for the very generous contribution of €815.00 received in memory of Gerard Kane. It is a lovely tribute to Gerard and it was our privilege to care for Gerard during his illness. Your support is deeply appreciated and I would be very grateful if you would convey our sincere thanks to the pupils and staff and to the Kane family for their support and generosity.

We really appreciate all your efforts and please know that you have made a difference. You have all helped to create funds so that patients and families will experience compassionate caring at a deep physical, spiritual and emotional level when they are in most need of support in their lives.

St. Francis Hospice has been a part of the North Dublin community since 1989, initially from Raheny and more recently from St. Francis Hospice Blanchardstown. Our mission as we honour our 30th Anniversary is to continue to provide the best quality specialist palliative care services for patients and families who we are privileged to serve.

We thank you for your support and hope that you will continue to support us. It is so important as a community that we care for each other.

Again, our deepest and heartfelt thanks for your support of St. Francis Hospice.

Yours sincerely,

Bernadette Gillis

Events/Community Co-Ordinator

Years of caring

Directors: Mr. Dermot McCarthy (Chairman), Mr. Tom McMahon, Prof. Peter Daly, Ms. Mary Hoges Respect Ms. Ita Gibney, Sr. Bernadette MacMahon, Sr. Claire McKiernan, Mr. James Flynn, Dr. Carol-Ann Casey, Mr. Patrick Kenny, Sr. Nuala Dolan, Mr. Joseph Pitcher, Fr. Philip Baxter, Mr. Padraig O'Dea.